
 

Memorandum 
 
 

October 10, 2018 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Chuck Papanos, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  October 3, 2018 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for September, 2018: 
 

• All repairs to the Riverwalk turf that was damaged/worn during Last Fling have been 
completed, grass is growing in well. 
 

• Much of the Riverwalk turf has been fertilized, gypsum added and aerated. 
 

• Some of the annuals have been removed and replaced with mums, cabbage, and kale 
for the fall season.   
 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

• The 7:00 pm Saturday Pops Concerts continue through mid-November. 
 

• The upcoming Scare-illon concert will be held on Saturday, October 27th from 7:00 pm 
– 8:00 pm. 
 
 

Other points of interest: 
 

• Halloween Happening, a free Park District event for children, will be held on October 
28th from 1:00 – 4:00 pm at the Grand Pavilion. 
 

• The renovation of the Warming Shelter bathroom building has begun.  It is scheduled to 
be completed by the end of the year. 
 

• The skater’s statue that had been vandalized a few months back, has been repaired and 
returned to the Skate Park. 

 
 


